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From: Susan Roggenbuck <nikkibuddi@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:57 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex NO please do not!
Dear Sirs:

In reference to RIN 3038-AC61 that is looking to regulate the retail forex market at a 10/1 margin.
Please be advised that once again you are harming the ability of the smaller trader to be able to trade in
this market. Many of these smaller traders are trading full time for their full income and by doing this
you will in cause them to lose their job and source of income. Your regulation of said market in the
USA will give all traders in other countries undue advantage and cause a burden to peoples in your own
country. We do not need this and if you are trying to regulate banks and large investors it will not hurt
them at all as they already trade in that fashion. Why may I ask are you trying to hurt the little guy?
Sincerely:

Suze Rogge



